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INVITATION TO MEET WITH THE NRF EXECUTIVE

All UP Researchers are invited to attend a meeting with Dr Albert van Jaarsveld, on
6 June 2012 at 13:30 in the Merensky Auditorium, in the UP Merensky Library.

This will be an information sharing session and will include a presentation by Dr Van
Jaarsveld titled:

“Scaling up the South African Research Enterprise”

Please reply indicating your attendance, to Ms Petro Cronje : Email:
petro.cronje@up.ac.za or Tel: 012-420-2970.
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